
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 
learn by the passing of Eric Cameron, retired Supervisor, Clarkson yard, on Thursday January 
26, 2023.    
 
AND WHEREAS Eric career in the Engineering and Works Division as a Temporary Labourer in 
September of 1989 working through various positions to eventually be promoted to Supervisor, 
Clarkson yard in 2016 and retired in July 2022. 
 
AND WHEREAS Eric’s peers describe him having a passion for his work, a great sense of 
humour and someone who loved his family and enjoyed cheering for his Vikings and Red 
Wings.  His timely humour always put a smile on everyone’s face to lighten the mood. 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Cameron family. 
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